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I was very concerned to hear that you are considering not funding KDLL. The State's APBC grant has been a
 regular, base source of funding for the station, as for other stations in the  state. Although I am a regular listener and
 member of KDLL, my primary reason for strongly urging you to continue this funding is for our public safety and
 emergency response capabilities. As a long time Alaskan who was here during the 1964 earthquake, I know how
 important it is to have public communications in times of natural disasters. I urge you to continue funding for public
 radio stations.

Sincerely, Pamela Joslin

Sent from my iPhone
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